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WIOA Youth RFP Questions Week of 01/09/17 - 01/13/17

Question:

In effort to put together a collaborative and innovative proposal in response to WSW's WIOA
Youth RFP, a consortium of partners has been formed. Due to holidays and multiple inclement
weather days forcing office closures, the consortium has found it extremely challenging to meet
and discuss detailed partnership and service strategies. In light of the tight turn around on the
RFP deadline and the multiple office closures, we are requesting that WSW extend the due date
for the RFP.

Answer:

Our internal fiscal, administrative, and program team has discussed this at length and decided
that, due to the rigid timeline that exists for the proposal review, WSW will be unable to offer an
extension for the Youth WIOA Out-of-School RFP.
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